
 
PTA General Meeting 
December 11, 2018 
 
President: Sherry House (conducted meeting) 
Secretary: Tanya Cannon 
 
175 in attendance 
 
Sherry introduced herself and thanked everyone for coming to the Band and Orchestra 
Winter Concert 
 
Thanked parents and teachers for their support of PTA 
 
Money Raised: 
- Candyman $12,890.33 
- Fall Festival $2,142.38 
 
Last Big fundraiser will be held in March - Bingo and Basket Auction Night 
 
Money Spent: 
Recap of last year: 
 - 30 TI-84 Calculators  
   School purchased 30 so the school has a total of 60 calculators 
- 24 printers 
 - Commercial Sliding door cooler for concessions 
- Helped purchase the cover for the gym floor too protect it 
 - Set of chrome books and cart 
 
This year: 
 - Purchasing 4 color printers for the 4 teacher lounges 
 
 
 
 
 
 


